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DISCUSSION REGARDING AWARDS FOR ACCESSIBLE BUSINESSES IN BARRIE

C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator provided an update regarding the awards for Accessible Businesses in
Barrie. Ms. Dillon advised that she will work with staff in Access Barrie regarding the design of the certificate.
The Committee discussed having the awards for accessible businesses ready for October, 2017.

Ms. Dillon commented that a soft launch regarding awards for Accessible Businesses in Barrie will be included
as part of the open house for National AccessAbility Week on May 31, 2017.
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